
CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - PUBLIC WORKS

Tuesday 6 October. 2015 at 7:12p.m.

I. CALL TO ORDER - The Committee of the Whole for Public Works met in Council Chambers on
Tuesday 6 October, 2015 at 7:12 p.m.

Attendance:
Chairman: Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini
Vice Chairman: Councillor Brenda Blimkie

Members: Mayor John Reinwald
Councillor Dennis Hyde
Councillor Bruce Boucher

Also Present:
Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry’ Batten
Treasurer/Deputy Clerk Taiuiny Forbes
Superintendent of Public Works Scott Loos

2. DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST - None

3. DELEGATIONS/PRESENTATIONS - None

4. ROADS

(a) The Public Works Superintendent’s Report for September 2015 and proposed work schedule for
the month of October 2015 were received and reviewed.

5. STREETLIGHTS — There is a kick off meeting for the LED streetlights scheduled for Thursday j
October, 2015.

6. WATER AND SEWER - None

7. WASTE SITES

(a) Correspondence from North Renfrew Landfill Operations Board regarding recommendations was
received. The CAO will discuss the Board’s letter with our contractor.

8. AIRPORT — The Mayor reported that Council will be receiving a presentation from the Airport
Commission that will touch on various options for the Airport property.

9. OTHER BUSINESS

(a) Correspondence from Mr. Ross Meadowcroft regarding a new crossing for McConnell Creek was
received and filed.

10. CLOSED SESSION - None

II. ADJOURNMENT - The meeting adjourned at 7:21 p.m.

Anne Giardini Clerk
Chairman


